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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF ROSENDALE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plan Commission of the Town of Rosendale 

will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, September 20, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of 

Rosendale Town Hall located at N8472 County Highway M.  

The purpose of the hearing is for the following:  To consider a request for a certified 

survey map and two (2) rezoning applications for Lisa Ferry. The request is to create two (2) new 

lots that are currently Farmland Preservation and rezone them too Rural Residential. The home 

and outbuildings will stay as they are. Lot 1 will be 3.980 acres and Lot 3 will be 8.583 acres and 

are located in a part of the SE ¼ of the SW ¼ and a part of the SW ¼ of the SE ¼ of Section 1 in 

the Town of Rosendale.  The parcel number is T18-16-15-01-15-001-00. 

The Town Board of the Town of Rosendale will act on the recommendations from the 

Plan Commission concerning the above requests at its regular monthly meeting following the 

Plan Commission meeting on Tuesday, September 20, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. 

If you cannot be present but wish to comment, please send a written statement to the 

Town of Rosendale, c/o Clerk Roxanne Tarnow, W11324 Rose Eld Rd, Ripon, WI  54971 or by 

email to clerk-treasurer @townofrosendalewi.com. 

 

Publish:  Weeks of September 5th and 12th in the Ripon Commonwealth. 

   

 

 

Roxanne Tarnow, Clerk 

Town of Rosendale  

 

 

 


